
From: 
To: ClerksDept 
Subject: April 29 ,2024 Animal control Bylaw Meeting 
Date: Friday, April 12, 2024 2:42:56 PM 

I wish to comment on the upcoming discussion on the allowance of people being allowed to 
stroll at the Farmers Market and along Broadway St during your Sales days in July. 
Last year I attended the Farmers Market and a man with a python snake wrapped around his 
neck strolling the Market.Terrified I quickly  left and was very upset as I have an extreme fear 
of snakes. I called the people of the Market and was told I would have to call O.P.P. 
I decided not to go back to the Market but the next week went up to the July B.I.A.sale and 
first person I see on the street is the man with the python around his neck . Needless to say my 
daughter and I left without having enjoyed the sale. 
Can this be reined in as I am sure not everyone would enjoy this snake not being enclosed in a 
cage. 
I am unable to attend your meeting. 
Yours truly, 
Pat Lambertus 2 Westale Ave. ORANGEVILLE . 70 year resident of Orangeville. 




